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Dear Parents and Carers, 

A mix of emotions this week across school for pupils, staff and families as we started the recognition 

of success through Key Stage 3 and 4 end of year presentations and the Sixth Form Presentation 

evening and Prom. It has been a truly rewarding experience, looking back on Greenbank School 

careers whether it be pupils completing Year 7, those pupils who are leaving in Year 13 after 7 

years and all the pupils in between. Without exception every pupil has made tremendous progress 

across the board- curriculum and holistic. However hard it is to say good bye, we do so in the 

secure knowledge that every student who is moving class, key stage or provider is more than ready 

to take the next step. I want to thank families in trusting us with their children and to allow us to 

make them the best versions of themselves. 

On Monday, the new September timetable will start and pupils will move to their new classes. Staff 

are excited by the prospect of welcoming new pupils and taking them to the next level. 

My thanks to all the staff- you are the role models the pupils follow, you are the patient, trusting, 

encouraging, kind, understanding and welcoming constant in every child’s lived experience at 

school.  

‘Pupils will forget what 

you said, 

Pupils will forget what 

you did, 

But they will never forget how you made 

them feel.’ 
 

Good luck Year 11 and 13 leavers. Take your hopes and ambition with you. Never stop being 

curious. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mr McCann 

Headteacher 


